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August 27, 2021 

 

Honorable Michelle L. Phillips, Secretary  
New York State Public Service Commission  
Three Empire State Plaza  
Albany, New York 12223 
 
 

Re: Case 21-E-0078 and 21-G-0079 Order Approving Tariff Modifications Due to CIS Upgrade 
 
Dear Secretary Phillips:  
 

In compliance with the Commission’s Order approving tariff modifications due to the upgrade 
being made to the Company’s Customer Information System (CIS) , issued and effective August 13, 
2021, in the above captioned proceedings, Central Hudson Gas & Electric Corporation (“Central Hudson” 
or “the Company), hereby files amended tariff leaves listed below to become effective September 1, 2021 
on not less than 5 days’ notice, on a temporary basis.    

 
P.S.C. No. 15 – Electric 

12th Revised Leaf No. 135 
 

P.S.C. No. 12 – Gas 
13th Revised Leaf No. 121 

 
 The purpose of this filing is to make further revisions to the above tariff leaves to clarify that a 
customer can only have one Retail Supplier for electric and area lighting service. In addition, consolidated 
billing charge scenarios were added to the tariff so Retail Suppliers are aware what charges they will 
incur when a customer has a combination of Retail Suppliers.   
 

Pursuant to ordering clause 3 of the Order, a waiver of the requirements of 66(12)(b) of the Public 
Service Law and 16 NYCRR §720-8.1 as to newspaper publication was granted.  

 
Questions related to this filing should be directed to Darlene Clay at (845)486-5466 or 

dclay@cenhud.com. 

Yours very truly, 
       

Christopher M. Capone 

LETT530 
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